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Mr. Bill Brown, MCIP
Director of Development Services
Township of Esquimalt
City Province Postal Code

Dear Mr. Brown

Re: Request for Additional lnformation for the Public Hearing for Bylaw 2805

Thank your for your letter dated February 28, 2014 requesting additional information in
connect¡on with the CRD's revised rezoning application for the McLoughlin Point property.

We note that your letter was received at 5:44pm on Friday after close of business for the week
and too late for action to be taken until March 3, effectively one week after consideration of the
resumption of the Public Hearing by Esquimalt Council. Given the scope of your request, the
loss of a week is not conducive to providing a comprehensive response.

While we strongly object to the scope, and in some cases the relevance of the additional
information requested at this stage in the rezoning process, we will respond to your request as
expeditiously as possible and in advance of the March 20 resumption of the Public Hearing.

At that time we will also take the opportunity to present the CRD's perspective of the sequence
of events since the approval of Amendment No. I in August 2010.

Yours truly,

Robert Lapham, RPP, MCIP
Chief Ad m inistrative Officer

cc: CRD Board Members
Geoff Young, Chair, Core Area Liquid Waste Management Committee, CRD
Albert Sweetnam, Program Director, Seaterra CRD
Michael Peckham, Program Manager Wastewater Treatment, Seaterra CRD
Laurie Hurst, CAO, Township of Esquimalt
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